
THE GEN 
 Bulletin 

 

Rotary Club of Glen Eira 
25 November, 2008 – Week 22 

http://home.vicnet.net.au/~gleneira/ 
Meets at:  London Tavern, 414 Hawthorn Road, Caulfield 

Proudly Sponsored By: 

Leske Cohen & Sandor 
Licensed Estate Agents,  

265 Hawthorn Rd Caulfield   9528 4355 

 

APOLOGIES : 
 
John Leske 
9528 4355 
 
Please latest 
12pm Tuesday 

 Nov  
25 

Dec 
2 

Dec 
9 

Dec  
16 

Speaker Special Guest SITE VISIT Father Ray 
McInnes 

Xmas Party 

Topic “The Perfect 
Club 

 

Nelson Bros 
Funeral 
Home 

Xmas Tales and 
other tales 

Princes Park 
Caulfield 

Chair Larry Blode cnr Kooyong 
Road and 

Glenhuntly 
Road 

Adrian Nelson 6.30pm for 
6.45pm till late 

Toast to Club Sue Aarons Caulfield John Strong BYO 
With small 

raffle  

Toast to 
Australia 

Marilyn Faiman 6.30pm 
$15 donation 
Food supplied 

Max Sherlock See Ian Marks 
details 

Meeting Breakfast 
Update 

 Board 
Meeting 

 

Cashier Yoshiko  
Stynes 

Geoff  
Asher 

J Mishima  

Coming events to lock in:  
• Site visit at Nelson Bros 2 December (cnr Kooyong and 

Glenhuntly Roads at 6.30pm at $15pp with food supplied) 
• 9 December Archdeacon Ray McInnes — annual address   
• 16 December Xmas party all invited Princes Park Caulfield BYO 

 

VOCATIONAL picture box. 
The Mummy actually works in 
Bunnings selling shovels.  
REMEMBER next week at Nelson Bros. 
Corner Kooyong and Glenhuntly Road at 6.30pm with $15 donation, finger food supplied 



Rotarians are encouraged to use  THE GEN as a means of sharing information 
about Rotary coming events and news.  Your item can be emailed to 
heubergd@anz.com  Preferred deadline Friday 5pm..  

Each year there are only approximately 200 organ donors across Australia. This figure equates 
to Australia having one of the lowest organ donor rates in the developed world and hundreds 
of people die each year while waiting for an organ transplant.  
 
For people with serious or life-threatening illness, organ transplantation is their only option for 
a second chance at life. More than 30,000 Australians have received transplants in the last 60 
years. Improved survival rates now mean that most recipients of organs can look forward to a 
better quality of life.  
 
Less than one per cent of deaths occur in such a way that organ donation is possible and 
currently only an average of 50 per cent of families consent to organ donation of a loved one 
across Australia.  
 
The organ donation rate could be dramatically improved if more people discussed their wishes 
with their family and registered their decision on the Australian Organ Donor Registry.  

Xmas and Holiday Party 
 

Tuesday 16 December 
 

BYO BBQ in Princes Park 
 

6.30pm for 6.45pm till late 
 

Come with family and friends to celebrate our end 
of year and holiday season BYO 

Only a small raffle we share we care 

Caulfield RC Senior Citizens Lunch 
 
On Sunday 14th December, the Rotary Club of Caulfield is holding 
its annual Senior Citizens Christmas Lunch at the Senior Citizens 
Centre in Cedar Street, Caulfield South. This has been a successful 
event for their club where they provide a special Christmas lunch for 
people who otherwise would not celebrate this sort of occasion. 
They are asking for help to collect and drop off the senior citizens 
back to their homes. Pick up would be around 11.30am and drop off 
around 3pm.  
 
Anyone who is able to help is also welcome to have a meal and join 
the festivities. Could you please let me know on Tuesday night if you 
are able to help? Jeff Nirens from the Rotary Club of Caulfield will 
also be there to help explain what goes on. If you’re free on that day, 
it’d be great to be involved. Adrian Nelson for details. 

LETTER OF THANKS to our CLUB 
 
A letter from Mr. Takashi Miwa  
President of Ogaki - West R/C 
(Translated by Yoshiko Stynes) 
 
Dear Yoshiko 
 
I would like to express my deep appreciation to you and the member of the Rotary 
Club of Glen Eira for the warm reception we all received during our stay in 
Melbourne. 
Despite it was such a short stay, you made us feel very welcome, and thank you all 
for putting up with us for 3 days. 
For all 3 days, blessed with good weather, we throughly enjoyed the beautiful climate 
of Melbourne and Glen Eira. 
We arrived home with feeling of great satisfaction and happiness. 
Our visit to your club was reported at our meeting yesterday. 
In 3 years time,  we are celebrating our 50th Anniversary and we look forward to 
seeing you all here. 
I wish you and the members  of Rotary Club of Glen Eira good health and prosperity. 
Please give my best regards to President John Leske and the fellow Rotarians. 
Kind regards 
 
Takashi Miwa   ( president, Rotary Club of Ogaki - West ) 

Happy Birthday: LARRY BLODE  
Thank You: John Strong for arranging our Yum Cha on 
Sunday after the Service at St Silas. 19 Rotarians and friends 
attended, wonderful organization. And a little donation has 
also entered our Club from that day. Yunmy food too! 

AGM and assorted News 
• Our AGM formalized Sam Binstock as President Elect 
• Next year’s speakers list, see David to make suggestions 
• Business Breakfast details almost ready to be announced 
• Attendance to be overviewed so make up make up make up  


